
J.P.
International

School

05 April 2024

-Design By Nikki Yadav
P.G.T. Computer Science

March 2024 Addition

NewsletterNewsletter



Principal Message

Dear Parents,
Season’s greetings!
We are glad to issue March
month newsletter which is
reflecting the glimpses of  last
session activities and
engagements.
We are hoping that with your
cooperation and
encouragement, our students
will learn and grow in a better
way and will be the leader of
their fields.
Thanks & Regards
   Parul Singh 
   (Principal)
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Glimps of Annual FiestaGlimps of Annual Fiesta
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kyou.
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